
 

In the Name of Allah, Most Gracious, Most Merciful. 

  

Islamic Community Center of Minnesota 

Masjid Al-Iman 

  

  
1429 - 2nd Street NE Minneapolis MN 55413 

   

You are invited to 

Interfaith Ramadan Open House 

Taking Heart Ramadan Dinner 
  
  

When: 
Sunday, July 20, 2014 

7:15 PM 

  
Where: : 

Islamic Community Center of Minnesota 

Masjid Al-Iman 

  
                                                1429 2nd Street NE Minneapolis MN 55413 

 

You may send a representative of your organization if you cannot attend. 
Please E-Mail us back letting us know your attendance availability. 

 
 

 


